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We need to put an end to fossil fuels, not encourage. This is a ridiculous plan for central Ohio and will
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surely destroy more natural resources.

ref:_00Dt0GzXt. 500tOW1VsE:ref

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious,
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov or click
the Phish Alert Button if available.


mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us

This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

6/30/2020 8:26:14 AM

Case No(s). 19-1641-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Concerned Consumer, via website, electronically filed by
Docketing Staff on behalf of Docketing



